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Comments: I'm here in Australia and totally agree these animals horses and donkeys and derivativez should
remain in their natural environment. No photos have shown any in poor body condition meaning that theres
plenty of food to keep them healthy and alive. Grazing cattle and sheeo should not be on reserved protected
natural areas designed and designated for wildlife. What these government authorities are doing is just appauling
and being seen around the world. Breaking up family units and cauaing ijury and death while this is going on.
These so called pens have no cover or shade and ground is not cleaned up of manure and inadequate food
supplied as a cost to your taxpayers. Wild animals eat all sorts of plants in their diets which wouldn't be supplied
in these pens. Let them teturn to their homes.



